
 
 

 

 
 
Date: December 10, 2024 
 
To, 
BSE Surveillance 
BSE Limited,  
P J Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001, India 
 
Sub: Increase in Volume 
Ref: Email bearing No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-2025 / 306 dated December 10, 2024 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This has reference to aforesaid email, seeking clarification on increase in the volume of Company’s 
shares across the exchanges, in the recent past. 
 
The Company has been duly making all the material disclosures as specified in Regulation 30 of SEBI 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and will continue to adhere to the 
requirements under the applicable regulations. 
 
You may further note that the Company has made relevant announcement to the Stock Exchanges 
under Regulation 30 on December 6, 2024.  
 
At this moment, there is no information in relation to the Company that is required to be intimated 
under Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations. We are of the view that the increase in volume is market 
driven. 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For CEAT Limited 
 
 
 
(Gaurav Tongia) 
Company Secretary 
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